
Phillip L. Kiddoo

Air Pollution Control Officer

Gnenr Bnsrru UrurpreD ArR Pol-lurtoN CoNTRoL DlstRlct
L57 Short Street, Bishop, California 935L4-3537

Tel: 760-872-82tI www.sbuapcd.ors

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE

GREAT BASIN UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL
GOVERNING BOARD

NOTICE IS HEREBY GMN that the regular meeting of the Great Basin Unified Air
Pollution Control District Governing Board scheduled for September 8, 2016 at 10:00 am
(location TBD) has been cancelled.

A special meeting of the Governing Board will be held on September 14 at 10:00 am in the

Town of Mammoth Lakes Council Chambers, 437 OldMammoth Road, Suite Z, Mammoth
Lakes, CA93546.

This notice of cancellation was posted at the District offices of the Great Basin Unified Air

Pollution Control District, 157 Short Street, Bishop CA 935L4 on August 24,2016 as well as the

District's website (www.gbuapcd.org).
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